
 
 

 

 

Aim 

This webinar will explore how a trauma informed lens might influence dementia care and 

practice. 
 

We warmly welcome Dr Margaret Brown, Senior Lecturer and Deputy Director: Alzheimer Scotland Centre for 

Policy and Practice, University of the West of Scotland.  As a researcher, educator and practitioner, Margaret has 

many years of experience in the field of dementia and mental health care for older people. Her current research 

and educational interest include simulated learning and compassion in advanced dementia, trauma informed 

dementia care and her PhD study was about quality of life for the person with severe dementia. Margaret is part 

of the Collaborative Award for Teaching Excellence (CATE) award team 2020. In 2016, she was awarded a lifetime 
achievement award for ‘outstanding commitment in the field of dementia care’ from NHS Health (and 

Education) Scotland and the Scottish Social Services Council.  
 

has expertise………….  
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This Webinar will enable you 
 
 

• To connect and explore dementia through 

the lens of a trauma informed approach. 

 

• To explore trauma in the context of living 
with dementia for the person and their 

family. 

 

• To discuss the potential benefits of trauma 

informed values in dementia care. 

 

    
 

Who should attend?  

 

The webinar is for front line staff working in a 
wide range of settings across health and 

social services such as staff in care homes, 

care at home and primary care who are 
working at the SKILLED Level of Promoting 

Excellence in Dementia Practice.  

 
When is the webinar and how can I attend?  

 
The masterclass will take place on 10th of 

March 2022 at 2pm until 3.30pm. (It will be 

facilitated via MS Teams Live) 
 
 

 

Further information  Learning objectives 

Registration 

To register please complete the following form:  
https://response.questback.com/nhseducationforscotland/60lmqey2bb 
 

For further information and enquiries please contact Admin Officer for NMAHP, Claire Rolfe, at: 

Claire.rolfe@nhs.scot 
 

 

https://response.questback.com/nhseducationforscotland/60lmqey2bb

